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To Professor Irvine 

 

RE GMC Regional Visit to Health Education England working across the south west 

 

Thank you for the recent GMC’s report, following the GMC Regional Visit to HEE across the south west 

during 2016.  

 

I should like to thank the GMC for the supportive manner in which this visit was conducted and for the 

opportunity to further improve the quality of undergraduate and postgraduate medical education and 

training to the benefit of our patients and learners.  

 

I have attached our response to actions identified at the visits to the LETB and the LEPs in our 

overarching action plan. We are working with our stakeholders to continue to improve the quality of the 

delivery of education and training in our region and we look forward sharing this ongoing work with the 

GMC in due course.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 

 

 

Professor Martin Beaman 

 

 

 

Postgraduate Dean 

Health Education working across the South West 


